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GENERAL NOTICE

NOTICE 1325 OF 2007

FIREARMS CONTROL AMENDMENT REGULATIONS, 2007

The Minister for Safety and Security intends to review and amend the
Firearm Control Regulations, 2004. Draft Regulations are hereby
published for general information and comment from interested
parties.

IMPORTANT NOTE: This is merely a working document, which is used
to obtain the input of interest groups. The finalization of the draft
Firearms Control Amendment Regulations will ultimately be done after
the consultation process has been concluded. Parliamentary
committees will also be involved in the process.

NO PART OF THE CONTENT OF THIS DOCUMENT OR ANY ALTERATION
THEREOF MAY BE CONSIDERED AS A COMMITMENT TO THE FINAL PROVISIONS
OF THE REGULATIONS.

Kindly note that -

(a) as this is a working document certain technical corrections with
regard to the numbering, spacing and general layout still need to
be done; and

(b) the existing forms as prescribed in the Firearms Control
Regulations, 2004, remain unchanged and should therefore be read
in conjunction with these proposed amendments.

Any comments, contributions or proposals on the Regulations may be submitted
within 6 (six) weeks from the date of publication of this Notice in writing to the
following:

e-mail address: bothmaj@saps.org.za



